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EDITOR’S NOTE 

 
It is my pleasure to introduce the latest volume of Thammasat Business 

Law Journal. The Journal has been the primary publication platform for 
research works of students from the Master of Laws Program in Business Laws 
(English Program) of the Faculty of Law, Thammasat University. Due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic, the past year has been challenging. Having taken into 
account the students’ difficulties, especially the impossibility of using the 
library services in person, Thammasat University decides to extend the 
graduation deadline for students in their last year. Hence, we can publish only 
four articles in this volume. They are concerned with the application of hardship 
and frustration doctrines, the principle of mistake, the problem of contribution 
in kind in company law, and the formation of smart contracts. 

 
I would like to thank all authors, readers, members of the Advisory 

Board, and members of the Editorial Board for their works and dedication. 
 
Amnart Tangkiriphimarn 
Editor-in-Chief 
Thammasat University 
 


